January 2024 BAHC meeting minutes

Attendees: Henry Morrison, Pete Davies, Dennis Walkingshaw, Jim Thornton, Larry
Jensen, Don Hughes, Bo Hall

We would like to extend a hearty welcome a new member of the club. His name is Bo
Hall. He attended this month’s meeting and will be a great addition to our club, thank
you for joining.

Old Business

1.

2.

The Website has been updated and Keith has done a fantastic job. Very user
friendly, please check it out.

Alink was added to the home page that can take people to the Facebook page
and visa versa. Another update to the website will be on notices of upcoming
events. There will be a pop-up that will ask you if you would like to add this event
to the calendar on your computer. It is an invitation only and it is at your
discretion whether you want to accept it or not.

It was suggested that members write up stories about themselves and their cars.
This would make for some interesting stories and pictures would be included.

New Business

1.

Jim Thornton has volunteered to be the first to write up a short story about
himself and his car. That will be posted on the club website. Hopefully another
member will volunteer for the following month these write ups can be as long or
as short as you want. These would be posted on the website in the members
section that is password protected so the stories and personal information aren't
open to the general public.

It has been suggested that the club may want to take part in the 2024 Autorama
as a way to promote our club. 1-4 cars would be put on display and we would ask
for volunteers to take different shifts to man the area to answer questions about
our club and our cars. The event runs from April 5-7. If the weather is bad we
would just forfeit the entry cost and not show up.

There will a posting next month with dates of upcoming events through out the
driving season. Keep your calendars open.

Upcoming events

Tech Session 11 am February 10th. 3580 S 300 W, Salt Lake City, UT 84115 (Henry's
conveyor company shop) Donuts and coffee will be provided. This will be an interesting
one as we will delve into the area of sheet metal repair on a door for Don Hughes' car,
cutting out rust, making patch panels, welding in new metal and metal finishing which



will smooth out warping and remove high and low areas of body panels. If you have a
welding hood please bring it with you. We will also give instruction on setting up a MIG
welder.

Springville Drive and Luncheon June 22nd, 2024 Destination is Dennis and Cay
Walkingshaw's home in Hobble Creek Canyon. More details to follow as the date
approaches. This a great afternoon at a very picturesque setting. Don't miss this one.

Northern Route Drive Sometime in September or early October 2024, more details to
follow. This will start in the Salt Lake area and will be lead by Dennis Walkingshaw. It
will proceed north to Morgan and then on Monte Cristo for photo opportunities. Then
back to Huntsville or Eden for lunch. In Huntsville we have the Shooting Star Saloon. It
is the oldest operating business in Utah. In Eden we have the Mad Moose Cafe.

Pete Davies

BAHC Secretary



